
                                               STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

     SELECTMEN  

              MEETING MINUTES JULY 9, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner. 

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed the State of NH DMS- DOS for July 5, 2018for $959.46 and July 9, 2018 for 

$396.45. 

The selectmen signed the EFTPS. 

The selectmen signed the quarterlies for the 2nd quarter.  

Sandy Smith spoke with Bruce Smith about the improvement in the cemeteries.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen are preparing for the half year budget review.  

The Joint Loss Safety Committee will be meeting on July 19, 2018 at the town hall at 7:00 P.M. 

The Town of Surry received $9, 254.15 for the FEMA closeout.  

The selectmen discussed the warrants for Carolyn Berglund and the LUCT for Patnode. 

Wetland Scientist Carl Hagstrom is working with Bob Bergevin regarding a Agricultural exemption.  

Bruce Smith will meet with John Davis at the Bergevin property on Tuesday morning.  

The selectmen and Josh Brooks discussed closed road used for access for the fire department and the 

maintenance of right of way ownership.  

The Mutual Aid contact form was completed.  

The Fire Dept Builiding committee is the same as last fall.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.  


